
From: Srivastava Vishal (AA-AS/TSS5-IN) <Vishal.Srivastava@in.bosch.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/28/2014 3:08:29 AM
Subject: Thanks for your kind visit

Dear Ms. Katherine,
Greetings from Bosch!

Would like to place a regard and gratitude to her highness Ms. Nikki Haley, Governor, South Carolina and your team for
motivational visit to our Training Centre at Rayat and Bahra College at Punjab on 14th Nov'14.

One of our paramount corporate objectives is to achieve strong and impactful technical development to drive effective
customer support and business growth.
Bosch has been investing continuously on its training facilities and resources, expanding its training network to reach every 
corner of the country.
Mobile training vans, web based training and knowledge partnership with some leading educational institutions are some of 
the initiative undertaken by Bosch to ensure superior-quality customer service.
You can visit our online portal www.boschtraining.in for a closer look at our training modules.

Kind Regards I Mit freundlichen GruBen 

Vishal Srivastava
Customer Support Manager -  North 
Automotive Aftermarket

Bosch Limited
“Rishyamook”
85A, Panchkuian Road
New Delhi -  110 001, India
Tel.: + 91 11 2334 8260-2-3; Fax: + 91 11 23348264, 9818692013
Email: vishal.srivastava@in.bosch.com
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